
 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Junior U-18’s Tennis Champions! 

 

Congratulations to George Hutchings on winning the 

2018 Malta ITF Doubles title, with his partner 

Yorkshire’s Michael Clegg. 

Well done guys, a fantastic achievement! 

 

April 2018 Newsletter 

Subscriptions 2018 / 19 

 

A “gentle” Reminder to all squash and tennis players that 

subscriptions are now due for the season 2018/19. 

 

Hockey  

Men :  the 1st team finished 3rd in their division and so 

unfortunately won’t get promoted.        The 2nd team finished 

mid table. 

Ladies :    all four teams finished in the top half of their 

respective divisions. 

Juniors –  U-13s   2nd  and  U-15s  3rd. 

New junior training sessions are starting on Wednesday 

evenings. 

 

It is really pleasing to report that the junior programme is 

doing well with 54 juniors attending Saturday training. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events for your Diary …… 

 

April 22nd  :    St George’s Day Car Rally. This starts and finishes at the club and is a great 

opportunity to see some amazing cars. The first cars leave the club between 9 and 9.30 and 

are back about 2.30.       So far 65 cars have entered the event. 

 

May 12th :     the Club is taking part in the Great British Tennis Weekend with an Open Day 

from 10a.m. to 12.30.     If you have friends, neighbours who have expressed an interest in 

the club this is an ideal time for them to come and have a look around. 

 

June 9th :       a social event with John Clayton, Managing Editor of Radio Lancashire, as the 

guest speaker, who will give a humorous insight into his job. 

Tickets are £10 and this includes a buffet supper.     The event is at 7.30 for 8p.m. 

For further information contact Nicola Hempsall on 07798 602841 

Squash  

 The section has secured sponsorship from insurance 

brokers, Sagar Insurance. They have provided sponsorship 

for all four teams, who are now wearing some very smart 

shirts. 

 

Tennis  

The East Lancashire League programme has started with 

the opening rounds of the Knock-out competitions. 

Anyone interested in playing in the teams, practice night is 

on Wednesdays starting at 6.30 p.m. 

 


